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Commonwealth Edison Company 
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed 

Senior Vice President 
Post Office Box 767 
Chicago, IL 60690 

Gentlemen: 

NOV 2 5 1987 

This confirms our plans as discussed on November 17, 1987, between 
Mr .. J. Silady of your staff and Mr. M. Ring of this office to have a meeting 
with you and members of your staff at 1:00 p.m. (CDT) on Friday, December 11, 
1987, at the NRC Region III Office, 799 Roosevelt Road, Glen Ellyn, Illinois. 
This meeting will be a management meeting to discuss the Feedwater Testing 
Program and other actions resulting from the August 7, 1987, feedwater 
transient on Unit 3. 

We will gladly discuss any questions you may have concerning this matter. 

cc: D. Butterfield, Nuclear 
Licensing Manager 

J. Eenigenbur~, Plant Manager 
DCS/RSB (RIDS) 
Licensing Fee Management Branch 
Resident Inspector, RIII 
Richard Hubbard 
J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public 

Utilities Division 
D.. Jones, DRS 

,, 
.S;1t2J 

(~~1~)61 
Ring/jp 

R_I}J ,~ 
~ %'#;) 

Forney 

8712020459 871125 
PDR ADOCK 05000237 
P PDR 

Sincerely, 

ORIGINAL SIGNED LY E. G. CT:::::~-.;,:~.:':.'.7 

Charles E. Norelius, Director 
Division of Reactor Projects 




